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On August 28, Melissa Warner, professor in the School of Human Resources and Global

Business, presented research on Student Group Work, Is Student Groupwork Achieving the

Goals We Intend? ​Using Appreciative Inquiry to Enhance Student Groupwork Effectiveness.

Professor Warner and her research team, interviewed 50 students with the focus on "maximizing

learning and minimizing challenges with student group work in a college environment."  The full

presentation and Faculty Toolkit for Student Group Work are included for your use. 
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